Nicole Rodriguez
7701 W. Saint John Rd.
Glendale, AZ  85308
March 2, 2010



Joey Sears
Plaza Del Rio
13215 N. 94th Dr.
Peoria, AZ  85381

Dear Ms. Sears:

My name is Nicole Rodriguez and I am a senior at Liberty High School working towards my career goal of obtaining a secondary Nursing position as a Traveling Nurse. I am seeking an internship for this semester, and while in search of an opportunity in the field of nursing, I noticed that you were interested in accepting interns for the semester.

My background and coursework have allowed me to attain skills and knowledge in the field of nursing:
· I have volunteered at Journey Church in the office as well as other areas in that setting. My volunteer work has allowed me to give basic care to families in need through Journey’s food pantry. We worked with places such as Maggie’s Place, Phoenix Rescue Mission and Hands of Hope. I also had the opportunity to attend a mission trip to Mexico giving love and affection to children.
· In addition, I am involved in many different classes at Liberty High School that will be a great benefit to me. Furthermore, I completed and passed the following courses from the Banner Learning Center, Student Training Module, Compliance Code of Conduct and the Student Acknowledgement and Confidentiality Agreement. I learned valuable information concerning Banner’s Health Mission, Vision and Values. 
· Finally, my thorough coursework at school has challenged me to persevere and do extremely well despite how difficult the course became. For insistence, I completed Biology, Chemistry, Medical Science, Health, Child Development, Life FACS and Introduction to Health Care courses that challenged me academically and proved that I have what it takes to be successful in my career path I am also currently enrolled in Patient Care Tech. class at Cactus High School.

I welcome an opportunity to intern at your organization. I look forward to interviewing with you.

Warm regards,



Nicole Rodriguez

